
 

 
A Memorandum of Understanding was signed on 21 November 2006 that provided for the delivery of a version 
of the Public Administration and Governance Certificates (Level 1 and Level 2) to Fire Service personnel in 
Ontario. 
 
Back row Left to Right:  Bryan Evans (Undergraduate Program Director, Public Administration and Governance 
program); Fred McLennan (Principal, Ontario Fire College); Craig Dart (Student Rep on Management 
Committee) 

Front row Left to Right:  Neil Thomlinson (Chair, Dept of Politics and Public Administration); Bernard Moyle 
(Ontario Fire Marshal); Lynne Lofquist (Senior Section Manager – Academic, Office of the Fire Marshal) 


